
3-28-2022

Mayor Frank Ewert called the special meeting of the Anamoose City Council to order this 28th day of March 2022, at 7:02 p.m. All Council members were present. In attendance also were Anamoose Park Board members: Kim Brandt, Brittany Bromley, Karissa Gahner, and Theresa Hoke, along with Laurel Schnase, City Auditor.

The purpose of this meeting was to discuss the shared mower between the city and park that was purchased new in 2018. Schnase shared information on the purchase history of the mower. President Ewert addressed the Council and Park Board and asked, “Who wants to own the mower?”.  The Park Board stated that they would like to buy the City’s share of the mower. The Council discussed what the approximant current value of the mower would be and decided on $2,600.00. The Park Board felt that that was a fair price but asked the Council if they could pay ½ this year and pay the other ½ next year. Motion to sell the City’s portion of the mower to the Anamoose Park Board for $2,600.00, and accept a payment of $1,300.00 in 2022, and a payment of $1,300.00 in 2023. Rudnick/B.Schmaltz.  AIF

The next meeting for the Anamoose City Council will be held Monday, April 11th, at 7:00 P.M. 



There being no further business, meeting adjourned at 7:37 p.m. upon motion by Rudnick/M.Schmaltz. AIF
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